
              June 15 & 16, 2024

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt       452.3109  (Parish Center) or 996.4212  (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
Liz Wroblewski, Kevin Standage,

Larry Habe, Dale Busch,  &
Loren Hecker

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
504 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
           June 15-23, 2024

6/15 Saturday        *5:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
                  7:00 p.m. +Kristi Habe

6/16 Sunday           8:00 a.m. +For All the Dads
                10:30 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/17  Monday            ***********No Services********
6/18 Tuesday    8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
6/19 Wednesday    ***********No Services********
6/20 Thursday   8:00 a.m. +Leroy Wadzinski
6/21  Friday   8:00 a.m. +Don Curtis

              §10:00 a.m. §Intention of the Priest

6/22 Saturday *5:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  7:00 p.m.  People of the Parish

6/23 Sunday   8:00 a.m. +Caressa Jones
              *10:30 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise
*St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2024          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00       $3,192.00
   RECEIVED As of 6/10/2024     $12,995.00         2,415.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL        55/70           10/12

Office Hours
Are 8:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays. The office phone number is 308-452-
3109 and the email is ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com.

From The Polish Heritage Center
The Polish Heritage Center, Inc. in Ashton, NE and Gannon Travel are sponsoring a “Taste of
Polonia Chicago” tour August 30 – September 2, 2024.  This includes a deluxe round trip motor
coach from Grand Island, Lincoln, or Omaha, 5 meals, admission to all venues (except the
Taste of Polonia $15), Step-on Guided tour of Chicago highlighting Polish Heritage sites of
Chicago, three nights accommodations at Hampton Inn Chicago Magnificent Mile, Mass at Holy
Trinity Polish Catholic Church and the Polish Museum of America. Cut off date for signing up is
July 1st, 2024. Please see the Polish Heritage Inc Facebook page for more details or call
Gannon Travel Associates (308) 381-8785.

Sisters of St. Joseph Pilgrimage to France
Join the Sisters of St. Joseph (Concordia, KS) as they journey to France to return to their
founding roots. Join the Sisters as they return to France to visit their ancestral home in LePuy,
Lourdes, Lisieux, and Paris, among others. The 12-day trip includes Normandy Beach. The trip
includes round trip airfare, first class hotel accommodations, motor coach ground transporta-
tion, and most meals. Call Tina at Pentecost Tours (812) 933-0730 for trip information and
registration information.

Better Late Than Never!
Father Mark’s anniversary of 30 years in the priesthood was June 3rd. Cards of congratulations
can be sent to him at PO Box 626, Loup City, NE 68853. May you have many more healthy
years ahead Father Mark and God’s blessings to you!



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,715.11
EFT Received $277.50
Income budgeted per week $3,077.44
Budget for 7/23-6/24 $160,027.00
Building Fund $15.00
Catholic Communication $310.00
Catholic Communication EFT $95.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offerings Received $30.00
Income Budgeted per week $780.87
Budget for 7/23/-6/24 $40,605.00
Catholic Communication $20.00
Catholic Communication EFT $20.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last  Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, June 22 Sunday, June 23

Hospitality
Betty S., Toni S. Mark & Liz Wroblewski

    Lector
Kathy Vogt Sarah Birkby

Eucharistic Mnister
Kevin Vogt Randy Paitz

Altar Servers
Ava Vogt Emma Gentrup
Hailey Vogt Perry McDonald

June 15  5:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

June 16  8:00 a.m. Mass at OLL
  10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

June 17  8:00 p.m. OLL Men’s Holy Name Mtg
June 18  8:30 a.m. Bible Study at OLL

  10 am Caregivers Mtg at LC Convent
June 22  5:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

  7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
June 23  8:00 a.m. Mass at OLL

  10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
June 25  8:30 a.m. Bible Studay at OLL

Message From Father Richard
I have been asked many times over the past years about the feasibility of moving the main
Altar to the center of the sanctuary (where, according to Church guidance it is supposed to
be).  Given how it was installed in the present configuration it will be labor intensive to
change but I've found a company that specializes in such construction.  We have obtained
the permission of the Bishop for this endeavor and he wishes the Altar to be raised up a
further step when moved to the middle.The cost of redoing the sanctuary will be about
$48,000.  We do have the money on hand but I would like for people to donate to this worthy
spiritual and worship cause. One couple has already donated $10,000 for this purpose and
all donations will be welcomed.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact me.  God bless you for your generosity and understanding!  Fr. Richard

National Eucharistic Revival
The National Eucharistic Procession has entered  the Diocese of Grand Island. A flyer with the
schedule for our area and a QR code is at the doors with much more information. All parishio-
ners are encouraged to participate in this historic event.  It will be in  Grand Island next Wednes-
day, June 19, at St. Mary’s Cathedral from 8-12:30, being exchanged to St. Ann’s Church in
Doniphan where it will be until 4:30.  A flyer with the schedule is at the doors.

Best Choice Bar Codes
The Grand Island DCCW is asking for you to save the bar codes from Best Choice for the
Mission II Haiti project. The bar codes are redeemed for 3 cents each, in packets of 1,000.
Since 2007 over 357,000 bar codes have been redeemd. This made possible over $33,000 to be
forwarded to Mission II Haiti for their work to repair and install wells for clean safe drinking water
for our sisters and brothers in Haiti. A watering can will be at the back of the church for your
clipped and trimmed Best Choice Bar Codes.

Thank you for the laughter, For the good times that we
share, Thanks for always listening, For trying to be fair.
Thank you for your comfort, When things are going bad,
Thank you for the shoulder, To cry on when I'm sad.
This poem's a reminder that  All my life through,
I'll be thanking heaven For a special dad like you.

God’s blessing to all the “dads” in our lives. Enjoy
your special day.

Totus Tuus Registration in now OPEN!
Our Lady of Lourdes will host Totus Tuus the week of July  21-26. The elementary program,
grades 1st thru 6th (based on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Monday thru Friday from
9:00 a.m.--3:00 p.m. The middle school/high school program, grades 7th thru 12th (based
on the 2024/2025 school year) and this year’s graduates will run Sunday thru Thursday from
6:00 p.m.--8:15 p.m.  Registration fee is $35.00 per attendee with a maximum of $100.00
per family.  Register by June 30th and receive a free t-shirt.  Please register at
gidiocese.org/totus-tuus. Please call Joan Clifton if you have any questions-308-380-5946.

St. Ann’s Catholic Church in Doniphan will be hosting Marion Miner, Associate Director of
Pro-Life & Family Policy who will be talking on “Defeating the Pro-Abortion Policy Initiative.”
on Wednesday, June 19th. Flyers with more information are at the doors.

Formed.org--XXT4C6

      Parish/ Committee Meetings
OLL Men’s Holy Name

Monday, June 17
at 8:00 p.m.




